JFW 86-75

January 31, 1986

Ms. Ji11 Skonienczny

Mt. Carmel Mercy Hospital
Medical Library

6071 W. Outer Drive
Detroit, MI 48235

Dear Jill:

Thank you for your letter regarding Mt. Carmel's withdrawal from the
DALNET project. V¥hile I understand and respect your Institution's decision
to pursue automated library functlons on a stand-zlone basis, please know
that the DALNET project-plan does call for dial-up-user services. We shail
therefore plan to contact you as we expand the network to include these
services. In the meantime, please keep us {nformed of vour automation
plans and progress.

Sincerely,

,‘L:\\.L

James F, Williams, 11
Associate Director of Libraries
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